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Dear Legislators, 

I am opposed to any changes in our current Mortgage deduction laws.  Please do not 

change Our Tax law in this state anymore!  The Grose Receipts Tax passed in the 

last legislature is nothing but a sales tax in disguise and should be repealed!  So, 

please stop raising our taxes! 

 

When panhandlers can stand on a corner and make $250.00 per day Tax Free as 

opposed to those of us who do work and pay our taxes, there is something wrong.  

So, enact law to force the Beggers to have to work at the available jobs advertised to 

support themselves.  There are Help Wanted signs everywhere.   

 

Delbert Phelps,  


